
 

 
 
 
 

28th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Multi-cultural Enrichment Day 
 

On Friday the 7th of December we will spend the day raising the children’s 
awareness of the multicultural society in which we live. We be discussing a 
range of topics including languages, religions, celebrations and the location of 
countries on maps. 
 
Alongside classroom activities we will have visitors to school to tell us how 
Christmas is celebrated in different cultures and to explain about work done by 
Project Mala. 
 
We would love it if any parents or carers could also share some of their 
knowledge of cultures and religions with the children. Could you teach the 
children to say ‘hello’ in a different language? Could you explain some aspect 
of your religion to the children? Do you have photos of a different country you 
could share? Could you show the children artefacts, food or clothing to 
demonstrate information about a culture or religion? You might want to share 
this with the whole class, a small group or simply explain your knowledge to 
the class teacher so they can share it on your behalf. If you can help in any 
way, no matter how small, please contact myself or your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Best wishes 

 
Helen Steel 

 
Assistant headteacher 

 
h.steel@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 


